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Monday 15th March 2021

Dear 6S Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you with the news that Miss Sherry will be leaving NJS at the end of this term.  She has been successful in achieving an Assistant Headship post in another Local Authority Primary School.  

We are really sorry to be losing Miss Sherry; she is a very valued member of the NJS team who has made a difference as a classroom teacher and member of the Leadership Team.  We are of course pleased for her in achieving this exciting next step in her career and wish her the very best.

Mrs Bold will teach the class for the remainder of the academic year.  She has worked at NJS since September and will already know many of the children.  She is excited to work with Miss Sherry to get to know the class further over the next few weeks ready for the Summer Term.  

Miss Sherry will write the School Reports for the class and Mrs Bold will add her comments to these later in the school year.  Mrs Bold will host the parents meetings the week beginning the 3rd May which will be ideal timing for you to meet her properly and discuss together how the children have settled into the term.

If you have any queries please do contact Miss Sherry or myself.  We are grateful for your support.

Mrs Moody

Head teacher

